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Greetings,

I am Terrance Grooms, Pastor of the Progressive Baptist Church here in Charlotte NC. I am
advocating for Herat'N Soul's services in Mecklenburg County because not only do people
handle end of life and grief differently independently, we handle it differently culturally.
Having said that, having a hospice service that understands your family dynamics from a
cultural perspective will even further help a family navigate a most difficult time.

-- 
Be Blessed,

Pastor Grooms
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